
 

 

 

Wednesday, 04 June 2025 

 

Dear Parent(s) & Carer(s), 

 

We hope this email finds you well. Further to our letter of 24th March 2025 we are now writing to you 

with further information about Intake Information Evening and the upcoming Transition Days for our new 

Year 7 cohort joining us in September 2025. 

 

Intake Information Evening – Monday 30th June 2025 

 

We invite all our new families and students to our Intake Evening on Monday 30th June 2025. The intake 

presentation will take place at 6.00pm in the main hall and will be led by our Principal, Mr Hodgson and 

Head of Year 7 and Transition, Mrs Imrie.  

 

This is an important evening as we formally welcome you to the Hagley Catholic High School family. We 

strongly encourage you to attend as you will be able to meet your child’s Head of Year and other key staff. 

  

In addition to the Intake presentation at 6.00pm the evening will also include the following: 

• Our school uniform suppliers will be based in the sports hall from 3.00pm - 5.30pm and will re-
open at 6.45pm, after the Principal’s presentation.  

• Representatives from Endeavour Coaches will join us if you need to sign up for the dedicated 
school bus service or have any questions about bus routes. 

• Our Admissions Team will be available to meet you to answer any queries about admissions or 
the use of Arbor. 

• A second-hand uniform sale will also be available, and we will also be selling pencil case starter 
kits and scientific calculators, all essential provisions for life at secondary school and at wholesale 
prices. 

• Our SENDCO; Ms Hackett, will be available throughout the evening in the Hub. At 5.15pm in FF1, 
she will deliver a presentation outlining what you can expect from SEND provision at secondary 
school.  

• Our Lead First Aider will be available, should you need to discuss any of your child’s medical 
conditions. 

 

 

 

 



Transition Days - Wednesday 2nd, Thursday 3rd & Friday 4th July 2025 

 

This year we welcome all our new students for a three-day transition programme, designed to ensure our 

students are nurtured and supported as we welcome them to life at Hagley Catholic High School. We 

recognise what a big step this can be for some of our students, and whilst we hope our new students are 

excited to join us, we understand there can naturally be nerves and apprehension; our three-day 

programme will allow students to find their feet and begin to settle into secondary school life. 

 

Students will spend the three days in their new tutor groups and take part in a range of transition activities 

and lessons, as well as finding their way around the school and learning some school routines.  We hope 

the transition days will also afford students to time to bond with new friends and meet new staff. 

 

We ask that students wear their primary school uniform each day, bring a packed lunch, a refillable water 

bottle and something to write with. Students will be greeted each day by our staff and should be in school 

by 8.45am each morning where they will gather under the canopy area.  On Wednesday and Thursday, 

we will finish at 3.00pm and on Friday we will finish at the earlier time of 2.00pm. Any students who will 

be departing with siblings are welcome to wait until 3.25pm when the official school day ends, they will 

be supervised in this time. 

 

For registration purposes, please complete the MS Form below to confirm if your child will be attending 

the Transition Days and to indicate how they will be travelling home  

https://forms.office.com/e/BUb2LHdPNc 

 

In the meantime, please find attached an outline guide to using Arbor at Hagley Catholic High School. 

Please take the opportunity to familiarise yourself with Arbor and complete the consents requested 

ahead of Intake Information Evening.  

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any general questions or Arbor queries by contacting our 

admissions team: admissions_hchs@emmausmac.com 

 

For any specific student related queries, you may contact Mrs L Imrie; Head of Year 7 and Transition:  

limrie@emmausmac.com   

 

For any specific SEND related queries, please contact Ms N Hackett, Assistant Principal and SENDCo: 

nhackett@emmausmac.com  

 

We look forward to meeting you in person on Monday 30th June 2025 at Intake Information Evening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

J Hodgson                                                                  

 

Mr J Hodgson                                                                

Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/BUb2LHdPNc
mailto:admissions_hchs@emmausmac.com
mailto:limrie@emmausmac.com
mailto:nhackett@emmausmac.com

